Gilgandra Public School

Safe, Respectful, Learners



Principal Michael Darcy

Phone: 02 68472 043 Email: gilgandra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au/

19/6/2023
Dear Parent/Caregiver,

NetWaste is a voluntary regional waste group, providing support on waste and resource management since 1995. They provide waste education programs for schools and will be in Gilgandra between the 27th and the 29th of June (Week 10). All classes will be walking to the Youth Centre, during their Science lesson with Mrs Bunter and the class SLSO, to participate in a variety of workshops. In the case of rain, the students will be travelling on the Youth Centre's bus.

If you have any concerns, please contact me at the school.

Amanda Bunter Science Teacher